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MEMO 

TO:  Historic Planning Commission 
              
FROM:  Curtis Hindman, Interim Community Development Director 
 
DATE:  March 13, 2023 
 
RE:  135 Main Street, Senoia GA   
  Application for Certificate of Appropriateness 
  Proposed Covered and Screened Porch 
   
 

The City of Senoia received an application for  Certificate of Appropriateness at the above 
referenced address.     

 

APPLICANTS REQUREST: 

Applicant is proposing to cover a section of the existing porch located on the rear of the house 
and enclose with screen.  See the attached application and supporting documentation.   

 

ADMINISTRATORS REPORT: 

The existing zoning for the above referenced location is R40 but the applicant has requested to 
rezone to RH so that the covered porch will meet the setbacks from Middle Street.   

 

 










































